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	The Conservation Advisory Commission joined for their monthly meeting at the Town Hall on February 18, 2015. The meeting was called to order at 6:10pm by Chairperson Lisa. 
Members Present: John Kemmerer, Lisa Kilmer, Barry Haydasz, Mike Picinelli, Claire Copley. 
Members Absent: James Sansum, Kathy Boardman. 
Minutes Approved: Chairperson Lisa motioned to approve the minutes, Barry seconded, all in favor.
Vacancies: Claire Copley has been accepted as a member to the CAC. There are currently no vacancies. 
Stanford Wildlife Preserve: Nothing to report. 
Whitlock Preserve:  The members discussed beginning the layout design for listing invasive species on 
the CAC website. A draft layout will be presented next month for all of the commission members’ 
approval. The members discussed advertising to any volunteering group or organization interested in 
designing a model landscape of native species to our area. This task may be credited toward 
community service. Mike will speak to the appropriate contact(s) about obtaining volunteers interested 
in placing new trail markers at the preserve this spring. This too will count toward community service hours 
for those interested.

Master Plan: With James not present the master plan has been tabled until the next meeting.  
Liaison Report: No liaison report. 
Chairperson Lisa made a motion to close the meeting at 7:00pm, Mike seconded, all in favor. 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Emily Kemmerer. 




